
 

Town of Hepburn 
 
March 14, 2020 
 
In response to the Covid-19 Coronavirus:  
 
Effective immediately, the Town of Hepburn recreation facilities including the rink and 
bowling alley will be closed for 14 days. Town Council will re-evaluate after 14-days.  
Essential Services will not be interrupted. 
 
The Town of Hepburn Council strongly recommends that residents/organizations do not hold 
any large social events or gatherings during this time. 
 
These decisions were not made lightly, however the steps being taken are in the best interest 
of the community as a whole.  
 


